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O U R  F W S  A N N U A L  M E E T I N G  A N D  R E U N I O N   
J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 0  I N  T A M P A ,  F L O R I D A  

It doesn’t seem that long ago but so much has changed in the world,  Florida 2020 feels 
a world away now.  We know that this  pandemic continues to challenge us al l  and it  is  
heart-wrenching to watch and read the news each day.   Look at the l inks within this  
newsletter to WOSA Helping Hands,  the Alumni Connections Newsletter and Dr.  Cook’s  
message from the School,  personal  stories from alumni,  and storytel l ing ideas.    
 

But before that,  open this  l ink which takes you to the FWS Fl ickr photos section in our 
website and album “2020 Annual  Meeting and Reunion.” Lots of  smil ing faces!  A huge 
thank you for sharing them, another big thank you to David Shastry ’09 who organized 
these for us,  to Deirdré Straughan ’81 who sent us her personal  F lorida photo 
col lection,  and to Phi l ip McEldowney ‘59 who shared his  videos.      
 

Here is  a l itt le preview…  
Sharon Seto ’79,  Denise Cacho Troutman ’81,  Betty McEldowney Conard ’55,  Mary 
Girard ’76,  Carmina Jenks,  former staff,  Charlene Connell  ‘51,  Max Marble’67,  
Jonathan Larson ‘65 (among so many others)  – Planners,  MCs,  and Herders who kept us 
al l  moving and very HAPPY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 January 2020 in Tampa   P. 1 
 Special Links     P. 2 
 Upcoming in 2021    P. 2 
 Contact Us      P. 2 
  
 

Betty McEldowney Conard and brother Philip McEldowney 
Sharon Seto and Denise Troutman and Friends  

Max Marble 

Carmina Jenks 

Charlene Chitambar Connell 

Mary Girard 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/135690595@N08/albums
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     S P E C I A L  L I N K S  
 
WOSA Helping Hands.  We talked about this wonderful initiative led by Board member Sharon Seto ’79 in 
our last group email and want you to have the information here, too. 
 

Alumni Connections Newsletter from Woodstock – Dr. Craig Cook and others.  This is a terrific newsletter, 
so in case you didn’t receive it, use the link above.   
 

Woodstock School Alumni on Facebook.  We often share Woodstock’s Facebook posts to FWS’ Facebook 
page.  A new series from Woodstock, “Life in Quarantine,” is beginning on this page soon, so watch for it! 
 

WOSA Storytelling with Mary Girard ’76. 

 
       U P C O M I N G  I N  2 0 2 1  
 
2 0 2 1  F W S  A n n u a l  M e e t i n g  a n d  R e u n i o n  
July 9 – 12, 2021, University of Wisconsin – Madison, WI 
We will be on the shores of Lake Mendota at the  
University’s beautiful conference center. 
 
       
      C O N T A C T  U S  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
  

  

 

F W S  B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S
Bruce Davis ’73  – President  
Lucy Wilson Dorenfeld  ’67 – Vice-President  
David Schoonmaker ’62 – Treasurer  
David Shastry ’09 – Secretary  
Dr. Craig Cook – Principal, Woodstock School 
Suzanne Hanifl ‘63 
Virgil Miedema 
Sharon Seto ‘79 
Steve Van Rooy  ‘79 
 

Glenn Conrad ’68 – Board Member Emeritus 
 
F R I E N D S  O F  W O O D S T O C K  S C H O O L ,  I N C .
P.O. Box  879  (It’s our new mailing address) 
Freeland, WA  98249 
Phone:   (425) 353-8422 
Email:  dwheeler@fwsfoundation.org  
Website: www.fwsfoundation.org   
David Wheeler – Administrative Manager 
Connie Wheeler – Communications Manager 
Suggestions for future newsletters?   
Contact: Connie@fwsfoundation.org  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdeOvgDLrTd3fC1YUIrn1_17dAla9fM2iPSpxZwiH3Zgvv8dQ/viewform
https://mailchi.mp/woodstock/alumni-connections-16-april-2020-1?e=de6b24ad58
https://www.facebook.com/wsalumni/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z2zG8rmMybs&feature=youtu.be
mailto:dwheeler@fwsfoundation.org
http://www.fwsfoundation.org/
mailto:Connie@fwsfoundation.org

